
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 3/16/2024 2:43:08 AM

First name: Harley

Last name: Sanford

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I am placing a comment here stating there are no maps provided to show the proposed closures to

snowmobiles in the Lolo National Forest. Snowmobiles have been used in several areas of the National forest

and have caused no impact to nature and local wildlife. There has been information apparently placed in the

Missoula News paper but nothing listed in the surrounding areas such as Stevensville, Hamilton, Florence just to

name a few. This is America and the people All the people have a Right to have there Voices and Opinions

Heard. It is just down right dirty to not let people know that you are changing our access to our public lands and

Furthermore not providing what the proposed actions should be. I am a Combat Soldier! I Have Fought for this

Country and for the rights of the American People and My Rights. I am a Disabled Combat Veteran from War

injuries and  I personally find peace to ride my snowmobile into the back country and enjoy the scenery, the

nature and more experiences that you can not even imagine. I've personally given up allot for the American

people! I will not stand quietly while a group of people try to take my freedoms that I have earned away!! Please

put the information out to the public and not in a manner that only spreads the bare minimums. We have a Right

to be informed and a Right to voice our concerns and not finding out these decisions after the fact. Please

provide all information and information on the proposed impact areas with actual solid proof that snowmobiles are

hurting the National Forests.


